
PTO 

 

T
w

e
e

d
d

a
le

 N
e

w
s
le

tt
e

r 
- 

F
ri

d
a

y
 2

9
th

 N
o

v
e

m
b

e
r 

 2
0

1
9

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Fair 

 

On Friday 6th December we are holding our Annual Christmas Fair from  
3.30pm. We will have lots of stalls for you to browse including Body Shop, Claire and 
Jo’s Bag Stall in the office, Craft and Class Stalls. Santa will be here to see all the      
children too. 

Headteacher Awards 

 

Tamara Yr3 – For recording instructions on how to make Moroccan tea 

Sadie Yr4 - For making a Viking ship 

Umar Yr5 – For making a model of the Tower of London 

Deshoorika Yr3 – for making a food diary 

Praveen Yr4 - For making a Viking ship 

Zachary Yr5 – For homework about Tudor roses 

Tymon Yr4 – For making a Viking ship 

Bethany Yr4 - For making a Viking ship 

Fabian Yr5 – For making a model of the Tower of London 

Max Yr4 – For fantastic Viking art homework 

Athesaya Yr5 – For her drawing of Henry VIII 

Alfie Yr3 – For getting 8/8 in his spellings 

Sian Yr4 – For writing a description of a setting 

Tyler Yr3 – For tie dying a t shirt with beetroot juice 

Moesha Yr6 – For homework about Pangea 

Emma Yr5 – For her homework about the Tudor Rose 

Charlie Yr5 – For a model of an Iron Maiden 

Santa Claus is coming to town…. 

 

As from  today, children can write a letter to Father Christmas. There 
will be a Post Box by the office for children to post their letters; they 
will then receive a personal reply from Father Christmas and a   
chocolate coin.  

Letters will be sent to the North Pole as soon as the children post their letter. 
The cost of the letter will be £1.00 to be paid into the office. Please can you make sure 
that your child’s name and class is on the letter. Last postage will be on Friday 13th of  
December. 

Father Christmas has kindly allowed the proceeds from the letters to go towards new 
playground equipment. 

 



Christmas Dinner Day 

 

If you would like your child to have a Christmas dinner on Friday 13th December, please email the 
office or call us on 0208 644-5665. 

If your child already has a dinner, you do not need to do anything. Payments for dinners should be 
made and booked in advance by Friday 29th November. 

Winter Coats 

 

Please can you make sure that your child comes to school in a named winter coat; we 
have had lots of children who are still not bringing their coats to school.  

Children will not be allowed out to play if they do not have a suitable winter coat. 

Weekly Attendance for week ending  Friday 29th November 2019 

 

As a school our weekly target for attendance is 96.5%. This week our attendance was 91..9%. 

Lunchboxes 

 

We have had an increasing amount of pupils with chocolate and sweets in their lunchbox this week. 
Can you please note that we are a chocolate free school and sweets in lunchboxes are not              
acceptable. 

Allergies & Medical Needs 

 

Please can you let the office know if your child has any allergies that we do not know anything about 
and supply medicine if needed 
It is also your responsibility to let us know if there are any changes to your childs medical needs. 



Dates for your diary 
 

December  

 

Friday 6th…………...Christmas Fair 3.30pm 

Wednesday 11th…...6pm Carol Concert at St Peters, Bishopsford Rd for Years 1,2 & 3 

Thursday 12th………6pm Carol Concert at St Peters, Bishopsford Rd for Years 4,5,& 6 

Friday 13th………….Christmas Jumper Day/Christmas Dinner Day 

Tuesday 17th………. Foundation Stage Christmas Concert at 2.30pm in School Hall 

Wednesday 18th……Christmas Class Parties 

Thursday 19th……….Break up at 2pm there will be no Late Club today 

 

January 

 

Monday 6th ………..INSET day 

Tuesday 7th………..Back to school 

Thursday 16th ……..Year 5 & 6 Year 5 & 6 Sports Hall Athletics  

Monday 20th……….Dance Workshop for Year 4 & 5from 4-5.30pm at Carshalton Girls 
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Boys Football Team 

 

Well done to the Tweeddale Year 5 boys football team who won their match against Green Wrythe  
Primary school on Wednesday 27th November . It was a close game and the boys in both teams 
played well, but we won 4-3. 

Great sportsmanship was shown by both sides.    

Parking 

 

Please can you refrain from; 

 Parking & Turning by the exit/entrance  to the Staff Car Park. 

 Parking illegally on the yellow lines at the beginning & end of the day. 

 Leaving your car in the middle of Tweeddale Road (causing a traffic jam) to bring in your child 

We need to keep our children safe by parking legally and safely.  

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

On Friday 13th December we are celebrating Christmas Jumper Day. Please do not feel you have to 
go out and buy a new Jumper, you can decorate a T-shirt or Jumper with tinsel, stickers or pompoms. 

Your donations of £1.00 will go towards Save the Children. 


